
 

 
  
  

MEDIA STATEMENT FROM THE CITY OF MATLOSANA 

 
Thursday, 30 June 2022 

 
 
 
COLLAPSED BULK SEWER PIPELINES REPLACEMENT IN ORKNEY  
 
The City of Matlosana has appointed experts in the bulk sewer pipeline field to 
replace the collapsed bulk clay sewer pipelines with the new 250 mm UPVC (solid 
plastic) pipeline in Milton to corner Charlotte Maxeke and Chauser Street  in Orkney 
(Next to KFC).  
 
The replacement is done at old clay sewer pipeline that has been causing challenges 
around the area to businesses as well as the residents and that it has reached its 
lifespan.  Progress has been made since last week Tuesday, 21 June 2022 and is 
anticipated to be finalised in the second week of July 2022. 
 
Management team of Sewer Services under the Directorate of Technical and 
Infrastructure in the City of Matlosana is pleased with the work so far and request the 
community of Orkney to be patient with the workers while they are still busy on site.  
 
Residents of Orkney are also urged to be cautious when approaching the area and 
encourage the children to stay away from excavations as the old pipeline has been 
done in such a way that is far deeper than six meters hence the replacement also 
involves deep excavations to reach the link connection levels. 
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